
 
 

 

 
Office of the Schools Division 

Superintendent  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
 

THE USE OF ANDROID-BASED ELECTRONIC SELF-LEARNING MODULES 
AND DIGITIZATION OF GAMIFIED RESOURCES (WEBINAR SESSION #1) 

 
 

To:   OIC – Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

 Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 
 Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operations Division 

 Division Information Technology Officer 
 Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs 

 ICT Coordinators 
 All Others Concerned         

   

   
1.   Attached is OUA MEMORANDUM 00-0122-0026 dated January 7, 2022, on the 

above-captioned title, contents of which are self-explanatory for the information and 

guidance of all concerned. 

2.  Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.  

 
 

 
DOMINICO C. IDANAN CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
 

 

 
 

Enclosure: As stated  
References: None  
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